
Join birders from across Missouri for the 125th annual Christmas Bird Count. 
 No experience is necessary to join this free event.

 Please bring binoculars if you have them — a limited supply will be provided.
Please dress appropriately for weather.

 
For more information, contact the park naturalist at 573-546-2450, Ext. 1003, or

at Dairan.Elam-Pyles@dnr.mo.gov.
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